Fairlight Cove Coast Protection Works - Stage 3

Welcome to our final newsletter to keep you up-to-date with the construction of the new rock berm in Fairlight Cove to help protect the cliffs from further coastal erosion.

Work has progressed extremely well on the which will be project, completed 4 weeks ahead of schedule. All 22,500 tonnes of granite armour was successfully rock delivered onto the beach by barge. To preserve the prehistoric forest remains and avoid disturbance to the foreshore all machinery and equipment was transported to site using a landing craft.





The rock placing machines are fitted with the latest Gobal Positioning System (GPS) technology, with a computer which screen shows the operative a virtual model of the rock berm. This allows for and accurate speedy placement of the rocks.











Aided by the good weather, progress has been excellent and the works are now approximately 85% complete. The construction process has attempted to blend together the stage 3 berm with the two existing berms, as you see from the photographs and on the ground. We also intend to carry out some maintenance of the two existing berms where necessary while we are on site. This is work that will strengthen both existing berms.



The site area will be cleared and tidied once rock placement work is complete, with a view to remove all machines and equipment by mid October 2016.

We would once again like to thank the Fairlight Preservation Trust, the Fairlight Parish Council and the residents of Fairlight, as well as all the various clubs and societies, for their most generous support of the scheme.

For any questions regarding the project as it nears completion please contact any of the following:-

Liam Wooltorton - East Kent Engineering Partnership - Tel: 01227 862454 liam.wooltorton@canterbury.gov.uk

Alan Dodge - Rother District Council - Tel: 01424 787537 alan.dodge@rother.gov.uk

Andrew Martin - Mackley - Tel: 07966 068357 andrew.martin@mackley.co.uk







